731 Carolina Sweat Equity

November 30, 2012
Dear Graham Habitat Supporter,

Habitat for Humanity of Graham Texas, chartered on January 1, 2006, has once again reached their goal
with the successful construction and dedication of our 8th new Habitat home in Graham, Texas in 2012.
The Jeff and Stormy Redner family including Alesia, Jordan and Bailee, worked a total of 300 hours of
“sweat equity” since being selected as our 2012 Habitat partner family. Here are some quotes from the
Redners , “We’re going to have something that’s ours for the rest of our lives that we can pass down to
our children, and I think that’s a great thing — a sense of family and where you come from, your roots, I
guess,” Stormy said. When they got the phone call before Christmas, the news didn’t really register. “I
was kind of shocked,” said Stormy. “I really didn’t think it would happen. I was in shock for a bit and still
didn’t really believe it. It didn’t really sink in until we did our sweat equity hours and went and picked out
our colors. I think that’s when it really hit us.”

Local individual financial contributions and day sponsorship from 14 different churches, civic groups,
and businesses including First Baptist Church of Graham, First United Methodist Church of Graham,
Graham Rotary Club, Citibank, David Rogers Construction, First Presbyterian Church, Faith Center
Church, Graham Lions Club, Graham Banks- First National Bank, First State Bank, Graham Savings &
Loan, Oak Street Baptist Church, Citibank, Cross Timbers Church and Habitat Committees combined
with over 250 volunteers to help build another simple, decent, 3 bedroom, 2 bath, 1056 sq. ft. home
during 12 Saturdays from April thru July 2012. We would like to take this opportunity to again thank you
for your past support of Habitat for Humanity of Graham Texas by the volunteering of your time and/or
the giving of your resources. As many of you begin to consider your end-of-year donations, we humbly
request your assistance in continuing to make HFH Graham a community success. You can make a
difference by making a tax deductible donation or pledge. With your support, we will continue to build
affordable housing in “the best small town in the world.”

Sincerely,
}i’D D

Jimmy Guinn
Executive Director



